CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 02, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01270-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:20 AM
To: ‘Sherry & Jim'

Subject: RE: Doc # 160101

Good morning Ms. Roux,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Sherry & Jim [mailto:jsroux@msn.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 5:35 PM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: Doc # 160101

PLEASE don't allow rates for Utilities, Inc. to be raised. In our Longwood FL neighborhood, there are a number
of senior citizens who simply cannot afford a water rate hike. | know, because | am one of them. I live solely
on Social Security, and the supposed 5% rise in SS this year, has left me with exactly the same amount in my
check -- to the penny -- as last year. The increase in taxes from the "raise" absoltely negated the entire so-
called raise.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sheryl Roux


FPSC Commission Clerk
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